
From: Janiece Bellenie > 
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 9:16 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2020-0246
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am writing to you regarding the Seasonal Rate Change being proposed.
 
If my understanding is correct, the amount of the increase will depend on the kWh used.
My husband and I both work so the amount of time spent at the cottage over the season is certainly
not full time and for us to be able to take advantage of the best rate will be impossible as we're not
there enough. I feel we should not be penalized for this.
 
We fully understand and are not complaining about an increase however what you have shown is
very concerning. We are against the proposal.
 
We look forward to discussing this matter with you,
 
Thank you,
 
Peter and Janiece Bellenie

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




